
 

Dear Lady Singh, 

WGKWKF 

I hope this finds you, Lord Singh and your loved ones in good health and spiritual uplift in the middle 
of Covid Crises. Thanks for your email and my apologies for a late reply due to so many competing 
commitments. As you are aware of the Sikh crises in Afghanistan, I was very busy  to coordinate 
some efforts within the UN structure to ensure the safety and security of the Sikhs in Afghanistan; 
hence the reason for delay in responding to you. I am humbled by your kind words and thoughts. 
Guru Granth Sahib is a message of common good and very universal hence it should reach to all. The 
faiths of Islam and Sikhi has a lot in common which should be cherished by the followers of each 
faith. Mission of my life is to voice for all voiceless and oppressed and I shall continue to do so with 
God’s grace. I am based in Birmingham, UK and we may meet some time at the time of mutual 
convenience after this covid crises in over. 

Please keep well, safe and intouch. 

Regards, 
Dr. Iqtidar Karamat Cheema FCMI 
MA, MBA, M.Phil, PhD 

 


